LEWISBORO SENIOR ADULTS
                              NEWSLETTER – MARCH 2021
Hello & Happy March,
Senior Zoom Meetings

*Weekly Senior Meetings
Senior gatherings at South Salem Firehouse continue to be on hold until further notice.  

We will continue to host Zoom meetings every Wednesday from 11:00am-12:00pm. 
**March 3** Lewisboro Police Department will be discussing SCAMS. How to identify them and what steps to take.  This meeting is open to anyone interested.  Use the link below.
Do not forget you can access this call via zoom on your computer, Ipad, tablet, cell phone OR you can call in from your phone.  This can be done by calling the number listed below under the section “Dial by your location”.  I would be happy to help walk you through the steps.  
Topic: Lewisboro Senior Adult Weekly Meeting

Time:  Mar 3, 2021 11:00 AM Eastern Time (US and Canada) **SPECIAL SCAM PRESENTATION**
           Mar 10, 2021 11:00 AM

           Mar 17, 2021 11:00 AM

           Mar 24, 2021 11:00 AM

          Mar 31, 2021 11:00 AM
HIT THIS LINK/OR COPY TO JOIN THE MEETING:

Join Zoom Meeting

https://zoom.us/j/98992877080?pwd=cTc0NHRibUlSU2pBTFZqcGZ5Y3pGUT09 

Meeting ID: 989 9287 7080

Passcode: 2326162

IF YOU ARE DIALING IN FROM YOUR PHONE:

Dial by your location

        +1 929 205 6099 US (New York) then follow prompts to enter Meeting ID & Passcode
*Sage-ing International
Zoom meeting with Jerome Kerner, Sage-ing International 
Date to be announced ~  Contact Pam know if you would like to be added to this list
*Book Club
Zoom Book club discussion with Cindy Rubino ~ Lewisboro Library
Date to be announced  ~ Contact Cindy or Pam if you would like to join the book group
COVID VACCINE INFORMATION
If you do not have access to a computer and no family in the area to assist you in this process, please contact us at the Park & Recreation Office 232-6162.  We will help you as best we can.  As most of you are probably aware, it is very difficult to secure an appointment due to the limited number of vaccines available. This is an evolving situation and hopefully will improve soon.  
The following links have been provided to New York Residents to assist in the process of obtaining the vaccine.  
https://am-i-eligible.covid19vaccine.health.ny.gov/.
For more information about eligibility, phased distribution and more, visit https://covid19vaccine.health.ny.gov/what-you-need-know
northwell.edu/covidvaccine
If you are age 65 to 75 or are eligible under another category in Phase 1a or Phase 1b, you can sign up for the Health Department’s Alert system, which will alert you when more vaccine doses become available.
-          https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/JFX97LP
-          To be clear, this will not sign you up for an appointment, this will only sign you up to be alerted when there are appointments available. The Department cannot set up the appointment system until we have confirmation of receiving the vaccine. 

-          Going forward, this link will be updated to accommodate further phases as those become better defined.  





SNOW ANGELS OF LEWISBORO
Neighbors helping neighbors shovel and salt their property during the winter!

 

The Snow Angels program is about coming together as a community fostering stronger relationships and relieving some of the stress that comes from a snowfall or freeze as many of our neighbors age in place.

Are you a resident of Lewisboro who is 60 years or older and in need of assistance with snow removal from the bottom of your driveway, by your mailbox or along your walkway?

Volunteers Needed:
Are you a resident of Lewisboro who would like to volunteer your time helping your neighbors? We are looking for snow angels who will go to a neighbor’s house after a storm to make their home more accessible.

           ~   Contact Pam if you are interested in the SNOW ANGEL program. ~

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!
                      SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1MAR. 4TH
HARRY MARONCELLI

MAR. 20TH          MARYLU JURIK


       MAR 6TH     JOSEPH WHELAN


MAR. 20TH          BOB QUENTIN

Please call Park & Recreation {232-6162} with any questions or concerns
or email Pam at seniors@lewisborogov.com 

We are in the office Monday-Friday 9:00am-5:00pm.  

We will call or email you back promptly!!

Pam Veith, Senior Director 
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